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22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
BEAUTY AND THE BEAST PANTOMIME 13TH DECEMBER 2024 – WHOLE SCHOOL 

 
 
We are delighted to announce that the children will once again join the rest of the federation and 
have the opportunity to attend Harrogate Theatre to watch this year’s Pantomime performance of 
Beauty and the Beast. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank FORS (Friends of Ripley School PTA) who are very 
kindly covering the full cost of this year’s trip, including the ticket price, cost of the coach, and an 
ice-cream/lolly for each child to have during the interval. 
 
Children will be transported to and from Harrogate Theatre via coach during school hours and we 
expect to arrive back before 3:15pm. If for any reason the coach is running slightly late, we will 
notify parents via text. 
 
Full school uniform should be worn for this trip.  
 
Mrs Metcalfe will be providing a packed lunch for children normally on school dinners that day, as 
they will be leaving school slightly earlier than our normal lunch hour, and will have lunch at the 
theatre. For those normally on a packed lunch, please indicate if you would like a lunch provided 
by Mrs Metcalfe, or if you will provide a packed lunch as normal. 
 
Please complete the coach permissions, lunch, and ice-cream choices available on 
ParentMail forms by Friday 8th November 2024, as we need to pre-order ice cream and 
lunch options. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 

 
 
Mrs S Randall 
Federation Business Manager 
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